(survey continues...)

Do you have any suggestions for locations for annual reunion?

e Stay away from large cities
Look for seacoast areas that have Navy tours, etc.
e Places people would like to go to - South Dakota, Indianapolis,
middle of the U.S., Annapolis, Atlanta, Japan

What suggestions do you have for the registration process?

e More signs telling us where registration is located
e Registration being done online for those with computers.

What would you like to see in our Reunion Book?

e A complete listing of everyone in the association (not just those
attending)

More candid photos instead of posed photos
More history about the location we are at
More photos with captions

More photos of tours taken

(Important to note here that the comments above do not reflect on
the quality of the Reunion Book itself. Of the 32 forms received,
there were NO negative comments about the photographer or his
work. Only suggestions that might improve the over-all quality of
the product that Vaughn Monigold presently puts forth.)

What did you find MOST annoying during the reunion?

There was way too much travel time to and from Albany
It was not an easy place to get around

The costs associated with this reunion

Guest speaker’s speech was way too long

Not enough recognition from the President to certain individuals
within the association

There were not enough soft drinks in cans vs bottles
e No mention of an Open House in Bennington, VT from the Presi-
dent :

Too much time waiting for numbers in the raffle
Unable to reach the host for whatever reason.

Would you be in support of an increase in our yearly dues?

e 22(Yes)-6(No)-4 (No Answer)
e Increase to $15.00 yearly, but no more




